
Sent: Saturday, 14 March 2015 1:11 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Ashfield Council SRV 
 
Dear IPART 
 
I support Ashfield’s SRV. Our community would be disadvantaged if the pool closed. We need upgraded 
infrastructure, e.g. parks, playgrounds, road, footpaths, pool, town centres, stormwater and community 
facilities. 
 
David & Jennifer Collins-White 
 


